
Appendix C 

 
Building Adaptations 
 
A feasibility study has been undertaken to establish what adaptations to the school 
building may be required and the costs associated for nursery provision to be 
delivered from Logierait Primary School.  
 
There are 2 options which have been developed to accommodate the nursery:  
 

• Use the room on the ground floor; or 

• Create a nursery through reducing the size of the hall. 
 
Ground Floor Room 
 
This option would see the introduction of a snack preparation area, reconfiguration of 
existing toilet facilities and access to external space being made directly from the 
classroom.  
 
The total capital cost for these works is estimated at approximately £70,000.  It is 
anticipated that these works would be complete by August 2020.  
 
There is limited impact on the operation of the school if this room is used for the 
nursery.  The P1-P7 class will be accommodated in one of the rooms on the upper 
floor. 
 
Hall 
 
This option would see the existing hall being reconfigured.  Following works there 

would be separate space for use by the school and nursery.  

The total capital cost for these works is £102,250.  It is anticipated that these works 

would be complete by August 2020.  

  

           

 

 


